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Inductions and Senior Sendoff 
April 24th 

 

W 
e are so excited to see all 
of our newly inducted 
members serve    

throughout this service year! Every 
single one of you is capable of great 
things, especially in Key Club. If you 
ever need any assistance, please reach 
out to the officers.  
 

S eniors, you have served your 
home, school, and community 
so much during your Key Club 

journey. We hope that you continue 
satisfying your passions for service 
and the Kiwanis Family as you grow 
up in this crazy world. Some of you 
have been dedicated members since 
your first day in high school. We   
cannot and will not stop following in 
your mighty mighty footsteps! Thank 
you for every that you have done. 

Helpful Hawks: May Edition  
Official Newsletter of Armwood Key Club 

May 12th: Divisional Council Meeting @ 
Panera in the Westfield Mall 
 
May 12th: Metropolitan Ministries  
 
May 17th: Publix (Lopez Elementary) 
Math Night  
 
May 18th: Final Date for Bright Futures 
Hours to be submitted! 
 
Keep watching the board outside of 231 
for more service opportunities as they 
come. 


